
Albemarle County Public Schools  

Culturally Responsive Teaching Certification 

Open House 

 

 

When:  September 19  

Time:    5:00 pm - 7:00 pm 

Where:  Woodbrook Elementary 

 

Come and attend an orientation session if you are interested in pursuing your 

Culturally Responsive Teaching Certification during the 2016-2017 school 

year.  Meet and hear about the experiences of certified 

practitioners.  Learn about the journey to enhancing your current practice 

with culturally infused instruction by collecting data based evidence. 
 

In order to join the 2016-2017 cohort, you must meet the eligibility 

requirements below. 
 

 ACPS teachers who have taught for 2 years or more 

 Completion of all 3 training modules in Culturally Responsive Teaching 

through a PD retreat or summer workshop series 

 MODULE 1 - EXAMINING YOUR OWN CULTURAL LENS 

 MODULE 2 - MULTICULTURAL INSTRUCTION AND CRT PEDAGOGY 

 MODULE 3 - CONNECTING WITH FAMILIES 

 Willing to commit to 5 of 7 work sessions which will take place on 

Monday afternoons at Woodbrook Elementary. (One session will 

include a 3 hour session at Making Connections.  Specific dates will be 

provided at the Open House. The month of April and “Making 

Connections” will be required.) 

 

Contact: Dr. L. Bernard Hairston, Hairston@k12albemarle.org or Leslie Wills-

Taylor lwills@k12albemarle.org 
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